
New CTE 
Teacher Training

MONTHLY PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Encourage ALL new CTE 
teachers in the State of Illinois 
to attend these professional 
development opportunities.

DATE WORKSHOP

July 18 Getting Ready for Students: Planning and 
Preparation for New CTE Teachers

July 23 Getting Ready for Students: Lesson and Unit 
Planning in Your CTE Course

Sept 10 Helping Students Learn: Using Various Forms of 
Assessment in CTE - Part 1

Oct 1 Helping Students Learn: Using Various Forms of 
Assessment in CTE - Part 2

Nov 12 Using the Essential and Technical Skills in Your 
Lesson Planning (Lesson Sharing Workshop)

Dec 3 Helping Students Learn: Planning Ideas for Your 
Spring 2025 CTE Course

Jan 14 Helping Students Learn: Instructional Strategies 
and Techniques in CTE

Feb 4 Striving for Excellence: Reflecting on Your 
Own Teaching

March 4 CTE Teacher Roundtable: Sharing 
Team-Based Challenges

April 1 Inclusive and Welcoming Environments: 
Revisiting Classroom Culture in CTE

May 6 Ways to Assess Your Lessons and Planning 
for Next Year

Questions about the  
New Teacher Programming:  
Please reach out to Bill Rose 
at wrose1@niu.edu for details 
on individual training or 
further information. 

These sessions are appropriate 
for any NEW CTE teacher, 
regardless of endorsement or 
licensure type.  

These opportunities are free and 
attendees will recieve one PDH 
per session. 

New teachers do not need to 
attend all sessions.

New Teachers: Sign up
for individual workshops for 
the 2024-2025 school year. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdl8Of5DQ0CRWuac7yQRV2sKvcM3z-TnG3JKFMe4gMUvzBVHA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7IEkC6QfcLC3muO06mjrd0xLLdtl5B4E7SibiU79BzbtHjQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCjiqCHHByzeNTTAeNHV3tNJkIAYlBk5AMUcrmMxIB2t5DTA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUK-zV-QW_Z6wX5m1Wb4ENf9xkVu6F8sN7TIf4cBm_CMSKbg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxiN0fDyI7RTJEKKAGSg057V-B9OghAIRHDYud0UZIn6lzFA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVmBoUZtjZtMQp0DSUlqzxZydddeSu-5pnTJWP0rHX2k7ADA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2FBIYR1UKY_KCFcEulUbnFff74Fv34EIvC-bNzK3rcj5dcA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3ksbWSAxasu1kbGeg2bYoRXuSJnt3VbMh2WFRmbgupfNgzw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOn_zF3N1w9Ko5j8gUsJX475gyU62KhSweiYSjaP3ROlFMTA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqrE2Dtg1_t7QFVlNcIq8FjLWGr_-7X2dYG09m8V5tReAw0A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScp7kBtuAkkyTFx_rGZghPqC3435TyfV0NI1yDae81XqK-3xA/viewform
mailto:wrose1%40niu.edu?subject=
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